
BRIMS CONNECT 

for the Month of  April  2023



1st April – 10th April

 2nd April : Dr. Pallavi Chandwaskar conducted an

online session on “Yoga for Personality

Development” as a certified Level 2 Yoga trainer by

Yoga Certification Board, for Level 1 YPI Yoga

trainers organised by Shri Ambika Yog Kutir, Thane.



1st April – 10th April

 6th April :

IIC & E Cell organized a Guest session on
“Business Model Canvas” delivered by Dr Nayan
Bheda.



1st April – 10th April

 8th April : Dr. Pallavi Chandwaskar attended Board of

Studies (BOS) meeting and shared her inputs as

University of Mumbai VC nominee member on board,

organised by BNB Science College in online mode for

discussion and approval of new courses to be launched

by BNB Autonomous.



8th April 2023 :Ms. Sonali Panpatil and Ms. 

Anjali Pal  secured 2nd position in Pravartan 

research convention, Poster competition under 

guidance of Prof. Krishnakant Lasune.

1st April – 10th April



10th April :

 IIC and E-Cell of BRIMS organized a practical

learning visit on – 10th April 2023

to Rambhau Mhalgi Prabodhini Incubation Centre.

1st April – 10th April



1st April – 10th April

 11th April: Dr Nitin Joshi met with the

members of Udyog Annubhav Pratishan for

entrepreneurship development.



11th April – 20th April

 12th April: Dr. Kanchan Akshay and Prof.
Siddhesh Soman were invited by GNVS Institute
of Management as resource persons to conduct a
session on "How to select a specialization and
Conduct Psychometric Test”.



 15th April: Dr. Nitin Joshi was invited as a

subject expert for the Faculty Interviews at

Lala Lajpat Rai Institute of Management,

Mumbai.

11th April – 20th April



 Alumni Meet was held on  15 April 2023 by the 
alumni committee team headed by Dr. Smita Jape 
along with members Shweta Nair, Dr Mugdha 
Bhadkamkar, and Prathamesh Tawade. 98 alumni 
attended the meet with great enthusiasm and 
initiative of the digital platform “BRIMS WALL OF 
FAME” launched on the same day. Students of 
MMS II Sem Fiza and Abhishek did the comparing 
and coordinated event with the support of student  
Lt. Col. Milind Sawardekar.

11th April – 20th April



11th April – 20th April

 16th T0 17th April: Librarian of Dr V N

Brims Mr Sanjay Sapkal was invited as a

resource person for 2 days Guidance

Camp for Directors of Public Libraries

organised by “Rambhau Mahalgi

Prabodhini’s Dr. Babasaheb Ambedkar

Library”.

 He gave guidance on the topic: “How to

use the Koha Library Software and its

utility for the computerisation of public

libraries”.

 More than 40 representatives of public

libraries and librarians from Maharashtra

have participated in this camp.



 18th and 19th April: Assistant Professor Prathmesh U 

Tawade attended two days online workshop on 

‘Empowering Researchers with Chat GPT for Writing

Assistance’

11th April– 20th April



19th April: Dr. Pallavi Chandwaskar organised

NBA Mock visit by AICTE-appointed

Margdarshak Dr. Sachin Vernekar.

He shared insights and gave suggestions to support

NBA Visit preparations at BRIMS.

11th April – 20th April 



Prof Sandesh Rane, Dr Pallvi Chandvaskar & 

BRIMS Interns at Sakas Food Factory along 

with Founder Dr Vidhya Kshirsagar

Prof Sandesh Rane Sourced 

Consulting Assignment from 

Sakas Food.

BCC (BRIMS Consultancy 

Center) will consult them for 

improving B2B Penetration, 

Digital Marketing



21st April– 30th April

 24st April: Assistant Professor Prathmesh U Tawade 
and Krishnakant Lasune attended one day national 
webinar on ‘Srujan- Transforming Ideas to Patents
for Commerce and IT Faculties’ organized by
SIES(Nerul) College of Arts, Science and Commerce
in association with NIPAM, Govt of India



21st April – 30th April 

 28th April to 30th April: NBA Visit of Expert 

Committee was conducted in the institute for 

accreditation of MMS programme. 



Thank You
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